


Data Processing Notice – PCB



Primary Care Body (PCB) is a controller for the purposes of the Data Protection (Jersey) Law 2018 (the DP Law) and is registered with the Jersey Office of the Information Commissioner.

The DP Law sets out the rights of individuals and the responsibilities of controllers. You can read more about individuals rights here.

PCB processes personal data relating to its members and publishes information about GP’s currently practicing in the Island.	Comment by Emma Martins: Update

Information, including personal data, sent to PBC via the ‘contact us’ link will be processed only for the purposes of reviewing and responding to the enquiry. 

PCB is not responsible for the processing of any patient data. Each GP Practice is responsible, as  a separate controller for the purposes of the DP Law, for patient data. Any queries relating to patient data must be directed accordingly.

If you have any queries regarding the way in which PCB processes personal data, please contact us (add email).

The Jersey Office of the Information Commissioner is the independent regulator with responsibility for oversight of the DP Law. More information, including their contact details can be found here.

This site does not use cookies to collect or store any personally identifiable information.	Comment by Emma Martins: Update





